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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

We are very excited about our 'After School Chill Out' 

today.  We hope the children enjoy watching 

Paddington 2 with their friends.  All the children who 

attend will be entered into a prize draw and the winner 

will take home the DVD of Paddington 2 to keep.  Good 

Luck!! 

Please keep an eye out for our Bag2School collection 

bags which should be coming home with the children 

next week.  These are for all your unwanted clothing, 

linen etc..  The collection will be on 9th May. 

Finally, a huge THANK YOU to all the children who took 

part in our Mother’s Day Present Room.  We raised a 

total of £306.65 for school which is a fantastic amount. 

We can be contacted via email:  fhpspta@gmail.com 

Music Assembly 

We will be holding another music assembly on Monday 

26th March at 9.15 in the hall. Children who learn an 

instrument are encouraged to come and perform for 

the school. If your child is not taught by Mrs Waldron 

please contact the office to register your interest so 

that we can put a programme together. This will also be 

an opportunity for our choir to perform to an audience 

again.  Parents of performers are invited to come and 

watch. 

School Council 

Recently in the school council meeting we have been 

getting ready for the Easter colouring competition. This 

involved voting for a picture to colour in. Mrs Downing 

will send this to each class. There will be prizes for the 

winners. GOOD LUCK!  Iris and Hayden Yr6 

Thank you so much for all the donations of storage bags 
for School Council outside equipment, we received an 
amazing response to our request. 
The children will be enjoying the newly purchased 
equipment after Easter. We hope for many sunny 
playtimes. Mrs Downing on behalf of School Council. 
 
 
 

Sapphire Sharing Assembly 
 
The children were fantastic during their sharing 
assembly yesterday. It is amazing how confident such 
young children are in speaking in front of a large 
audience. Well done to all involved, it was extremely 
enjoyable.  
 
Water Bottles 
 
Please can I remind you to send your children in with a 
clear water bottle, this is important all year round but 
will especially be so during the summer months. You 
can purchase bottles from the school office for £1.25. 
 
German Exchange Visitors 
 
Yesterday we welcomed a group of 20 German 
teenagers to our school. They worked with the children 
in Kingfishers, Eagles and Kestrels to produce banners 
and t-shirts celebrating our cultural diversity and 
European community. The visit went really well and all 
of the children really enjoyed themselves. Thank you to 
Madame Monument who gave us this opportunity.  
 
Tidy Up Day 

Please come and help us out next Saturday 24th March, 

school will be open from 11am – 2pm and the PTA will 

serve hot drinks and bacon sandwiches. Last time this 

event was a massive success, we would now like to 

have a ‘spring clean’ ready for the summer.  

Outside Mural 

On Sunday 29th April we will be holding an exciting 

event in school. Local spray paint artists will be coming 

to paint a mural outside the Key Stage 2 entrance. They 

will also be holding a workshop for children who would 

like to get involved in this type of art. It is very exciting. 

Look out for more details coming soon.  

Welly Walk 

Please note that due to the weather forecast for the 

weekend that this event has been cancelled. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher 
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